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18/06/2019  20:53:172019/3015/P OBJ Karen Smith I object in the strongest possible terms to this hard landscaping. Camden rightly refused it (2018/1022/P) for 

being 'harmful to the verdant character of the road and appearance of the conservation area. I should point out 

that - The landscaping is 'contrary to policies D1, D2 and CC3 of the London Borough of Camden Local Plan 

2017 and emerging policies DH1 and DH2 of the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan 2018'. Unfortunately The 

hard grey tiles and token plant pots are far more in-keeping with a Chelsea or Marylebone Mews than a hidden 

and beautiful Hampstead street which lets onto the heath, which, until now has remained largely unchanged 

for some 50 years. Further, the applicant has been entirely disingenuous in their photographic evidence, 

showing only one side of their home- these two houses are indeed hard landscaped. but they 'were' the only 

two. and have been this way for many years. Had the applicant taken a photograph of his other neighbour on 

the other side and indeed the rest of the street, you would have been presented with 9 other homes - all with 

beautiful raised beds in original brickwork  - full of plants and flowers - as is right for a road named 'wildwood' 

with such a long history of being so - I would be terribly upset if this were allowed to remain and set an 

unfortunate and dangerous precedent - these areas of wild London simply must be protected. This is why we 

have conservation areas and why, i believe, you refused this in the first place. I intend to make both the 

Neighbourhood forum and CAAC aware of this retrospective application. If this goes to committee i would 

request please that I be informed of the date. Thank you
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